
 

 

DECEMBER 7, 2023 
 

 Mayor Susan R. Marshall called a special meeting of the Tuckerton Borough 

Council to order on December 7, 2023 at 1:00pm. 

 

 Provisions of the Open Public Meetings Act were complied with as notice was 

published to the Beacon and the Asbury Park Press stating the time, date and place of this 

meeting. 

 

 The following members of Council were in attendance: Keith Vreeland 

(telephonically), Brian Martin, Sam Colangelo Frank D’Amore, Michael Dupuis, Ron 

Peterson and Mayor Marshall.   

 

Mayor Marshall led the salute to the flag.   
 

RESOLUTION #180-23 

 

RESOLUTION OF THE BOROUGH OF 

TUCKERTON, COUNTY OF OCEAN, STATE OF 

NEW JERSEY, AUTHORIZING THE EXECUTION 

OF AN AGREEMENT WITH THE TUCKERTON 

VOLUNTEER FIRE COMPANY NO. 1 

 

 Mr. Colangelo moved, second by Mr. Martin that Resolution #180-23 be 

approved as read.  It was so moved by the unanimous consent of Council.   

 
 Mr. Colangelo moved, second by Mr. Vreeland that the meeting be opened 

to the public.  

 

Lee Eggert, Tuckerton Fire Company, asked who the liaison was for the fire 

company.  

 

Mrs. Gleghorn stated that it would still be Mr. D’Amore. 

 

Mayor Marshall agreed.  
 

There being no further comments or questions, Mr. Vreeland moved, second by 

Mr. Martin that the public portion of the meeting be closed.  It was so moved. 

 
Mr. Vreeland moved, second by Mr. Martin that the meeting be adjourned.  The 

motion was unanimously approved at 1:03 pm. 
 

Respectfully submitted,    Approved:     

 

_______________________     _____________________ 

JENNY GLEGHORN, RMC   SUSAN R. MARSHALL 

BOROUGH CLERK    MAYOR  


